
PTA Meeting February 7, 2017 

 

Meeting called to order by PTA President, Marie Dexter, at 6:30pm 

 

Approval of December PTA minutes 

Dina Goembel- motion to approve the December PTA minutes  

April Bartley- second the motion 

Minutes from December approved 

 

Cultural Arts 

Billy Jonas provided the workshop through which the recycled instruments were produced for this 
second grade performance 

Cultural Arts performance tomorrow, Wednesday, February 7, 2017, by Moscow Nights/Golden Gates- 
Russian folk music and dance 

 

Reflections- 

This is a PTA sponsored program in which third through fifth grade is eligible to participate 

Students produce work in artistic categories of visual art, photography, poetry, writing 

 

Science Fair- 

Thank you to Jen Miller for organizing this event!  

2 teams out of the Swift Creek Elementary entries will participate in the county wide science fair! Way to 
go! 

Third through fifth grades are eligible to participate 

 

Ways to Get Involved in the Swift Creek PTA- 

PTA Treasurer needed for 2017-2018 school year 

Fun Run co-chair needed for Fall 2017 

There are many ways to get involved! Contact Marie Dexter!  mariecdexter@gmail.com 

 

mailto:mariecdexter@gmail.com


 

 

ROARing Ahead- A Conversation about the Exciting Future at SCES- 

February 28, 2017 (7:00pm-8:00pm) 

Meet with Mr. Propst to discuss the progress of Swift Creek and future plans 

 

Minutes taken by April Bartley, Swift Creek Elementary PTA Secretary 


